
HINKSON CREEK COLLABORATIVE ADAPTIVE MANAGEMENT 
RIPARINAN SUBCOMMITTEE Meeting Minutes 

September 27, 2016 
10:00 am 

City, Water & Light Admin Conference Room 4A 

 

 

Attending:  Paul Land, Paul Mehrle, Tom Wellman, Mike Powell, Erin Keys, Lynn Hooper, 

Ted Haessler, Jennifer Sullivan, Bill Florea 

 

1.  Agenda for 9/27/16 meeting approved by acclamation.  Minutes for 8/23/16 meeting 

approved by acclimation. 

2.  Discussion regarding the El Chaparral Site:  A level spreader could be installed to 

disperse some of the runoff from El Chaparral.  Tom thinks this could be done for a 

relatively low price.  Some vegetative restoration could be included in the project.  It was 

agreed the City Staff will work up a cost estimate including maintenance and discuss the 

proposal with Parks Department staff. 

3.  Discussion of photos of thin riparian areas from the Physical Habitat Assessment:  

Discussion occurred and it was agreed that it would be beneficial to look for appropriate 

sites.  MU has two sites that have been considered and Jennifer can bring or discuss a study 

about bank stabilization. 

A future meeting date was not set, we agreed to delay the next meeting to give staff time to 

develop the El Chaparral estimate. 


